
Building Inspections - MacIssac permit submission 155 Island Avenue Peaks Island 

Please find enclosed a permit submission for 155 Island Avenue on Peaks Island. I believe this 
project is a good candidate for the fast track review. Please let me know if this is the case. 

Thank you! Happy Thanksgiving.

Rachel Conly
Architectural Design
207-766-5625

From: rachel conly <raconly@yahoo.com>
To: building department <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 11/27/2013 3:37 PM
Subject: MacIssac permit submission 155 Island Avenue Peaks Island
Attachments: MacIssac Residential Application 11.27.13.pdf; A1 MacIssac title page 11.27.13.pdf; 

A2 MacIssac Existing Site Plan 11.27.13.pdf; A3 MacIssac existing basement plan 
11.27.13.pdf; A4 MacIssac proposed basement plan 11.27.13.pdf; A5 MacIssac 
proposed cross section 11.17.13.pdf; S1 MacIssac proposed basement framing 
11.27.13.pdf; E1 MacIssac proposed power 11.27.13.pdf
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